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Booth Lane, Northampton, NN3 3RF

Direct Dial: 01604 400962
07850 314028

xxxx
By E Mail - 
January 2024

Our Ref: NC-MP-03/2324
Dear Sirs, 
RE: PROJECT – Upgrade/Refurbishment of the existing BMS at Northampton College 
INVITATION TO TENDER – TENDER NO. NC-MP-03/2324
Northampton College proposes to Upgrade/Refurbishment of the existing Building Management System.

You are invited to tender for this work; your completed tender should be returned by 3 p.m. on Tuesday 27th February 2024 at the latest. A decision will be made during the following week and the successful company will be contacted soon after this date. 
Full tender details and drawings can be found on the following link:

https://www.northamptoncollege.ac.uk/bms-upgrade-tender-2024 
The works will start in April 2024 and should be completed by agreement.
You will require a site visit, please contact me on the above numbers to arrange.

Return of Tenders

All tender documentation together with a signed copy of all forms of tender must be submitted to tenders@northamptoncollege.ac.uk stating Tender Number NC-MP-03/2324 as the Subject.
Failure to fully complete the documents, provide all the information required or meet the above requirements may result in your tender not being considered by the college.  Tenders received after the deadline will not be accepted by the College.

Yours faithfully
Mark Poole
Head of Estates
Copy: Linda Brown
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